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& Well, here we are again. Just as it seems that we are recovering after a long hard slog of road
running this summer, we now find ourselves in the middle of the cross country winter league. Still, this
colder spell of weather usually gives Moggers plenty of chance to moan and groan and no doubt he
will have a page somewhere in this newsletter pining for the summer sun once again.

A Speaking of the summer, congratulations really must go to everyone who competed for the Striders
during our successful bid to be promoted to the premier division of the Leicestershire road running
league. Perhaps many of you don’t realise what a great achievement this is. In gaining promotion, we
beat off challenges from much larger clubs, such as Shepshed and will be joining Huncote, Beaumont
Leys and Oadby next season.

& Now is it my imagination, or are the Striders gaining new members almost every week. After being
absent from the club with injury for the past two years ( sorry months ), I must admit that I was quite
pleasantly surprised to see so many new faces. Mind you it’s not too surprising when you consider that
all new members now get a running vest with the funky new screen print on. ( we originals had to
make do with that scraggy old t-shirt ). It makes me wonder what deals Moggers will come up with for
our 1995 advertising campaign. I can see it now;

JOIN THE DESFORD STRIDERS AND GET A FREE FITTED KITCHEN
OR

£500 CASH BACK OFF A NEW CAR TO THE FIRST 20 NEW MEMBERS

& On the domestic front, recent visitors to the Silverwood household, have been shocked and
dismayed at the lack of clothes that Mary seems to own. No matter what time of the day ( or night )
anyone seems to call, Mary is always waring a peach coloured towelling robe. Fear not fellow Striders,
for an answer is at hand. Like all women, Mary can never decide what to wear and so she spends the
whole day in her robe, deciding which clothes to put on. By the time she has decided, it’s time to go to
bed. Hope this clears up this little query. |

& Anyway, providing that Mary isn’t filing for divorce, I would like to take this opportunity to wish
you all a very merry Christmas and a brilliant year of running for 1995.

LOVE FROM THE SEC ( Not to be confused with ’the sex’, which is of course the name that Derek
always calls me. )

A See, I never mentioned Star Trek once.
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